
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Wednesday, June 9, 2021. 
 
Due to the increased adoption of alternative payment methods offered  

by the districts, KEV has decided to cease supporting payments using 

myWallet.  Effective June 4th 2021, School Cash Online no longer supports  

adding funds into myWallet.  

 

The customers currently using myWallet accounts will be given until  

October 31, 2021, to use their remaining balances. After November 1, 2021,  

all customers with remaining balances will be refunded. We anticipate completing  

all refund activities before December 10, 2021.  

 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx  
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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